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Peru issues drinking water advisory
(KLZA)--The City of Peru has issues a drinking water advisory.

Water samples were collected and levels of manganese exceed 300 micrograms of
manganese per liter of water in the well.

Exposure to high levels of manganese may be associated with adverse central
nervous system effects, particularly for formula-fed infants. Drinking water with
the high levels should not be used for preparing formula for infants.

If you have any questions please contact Peru City Hall at 402-872-6685.
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